








     Welcome!  We are glad to worship with you today! 

Visitors & Membership: Please go to our website: mvpchurch.org, contact our church office at 

404.255.2211, or speak with one of our pastors after the service. If you are interested in joining MVP 

Church, please stop at the Welcome Table and pick up a visitor bag.  

Upcoming Services/Events:  

MVPC Announcements…. 

Sermon Series: Reaching Out to … 

January 14 “Worship”, Luke 24:13-35, Rev. Isaac Toney-Schmitt  

 

January 21 “Share”, Matthew 25:31-46, Rev. Barrett Abernethy 

 

 

 

New Directory: We will be doing a new pictorial directory for our 70th Anniversary! 

We need you to stay after worship any Sunday in January beginning next Sunday, Jan. 

7 for a casual picture of you and your family. No purchase required! 

 

Presbyterian Women: All women are welcome to join any of these PW activities!  

Please mark your calendar for Sunday, January 14, 2024, right after the worship 

service, in Fellowship Hall for our Annual Luncheon. This New Year’s Luncheon will 

be in combination with Circle of Grace and Young Adults. Jill Felts, former member, 

will speak on Realizing Your Life’s Blueprint.  We will be taking reservations today, 

January 7, in the Narthex. The cost is $20. You can also contact Joan Rownd. 

DEADLINE: Tuesday, January 9. 

 

Taizé Service: Please come to our next service on Tuesday, January 23 at 7pm in the 

Sanctuary! 

 

Welcome: Please welcome our Interim Music Director, Jill Hudson! Jill is a member of 

our sister congregation St. Luke’s Presbyterian Church and recently had a child 

graduate from the Mount Vernon School. 

Please sign the Friendship Pad and pass it down the pew as you 

greet your neighbor! 



December 28-31        Actual           Actual YTD          2023 Budget 

Pledge Member Giving    $    5,147  $ 459,671   $471,275 

Member Giving Non-Pledge   $    8,227  $ 103,214             $  60,000 

Non-Member Giving &  

 Loose Offering   $         67  $     8,909   $    9,000 

     Total               $  13,441  $ 571,794             $540,275 

Financial Update 

Our January Communion Offering is for the Community Assistance Center. CAC 

provides basic needs assistance for Dunwoody and Sandy Springs neighbors to 

prevent homelessness and hunger while promoting self-sufficiency and empowering 

them to thrive. Originally called the Community Action Center, CAC was started in 

1987 in our Gailey Hall by five congregations including MVPC. Now the organization 

has four locations. 

 

Adult Sunday School: Discovery meets in the Chapel and is using the curriculum “The 

Present Word”. Crossroads meets in the Session Room and will use a DVD series titled 

“Great Figures of the New Testament” by Amy-Jill Levine. Both classes meet at 9:30am. 

Contact Rev. Isaac Toney-Schmitt for more information. 

Stephen Ministry: New year, new start but old habits and outdated plans for 

changing a bad situation? Please get involved with our Stephen .Ministry to get new 

perspective, clarification of goals, new resources, and a partner with whom to travel 

difficult times. Please contact a pastor or Pat Bartee, Stephen Leader to get involved.  

Do you feel a need for prayer? Have our Prayer Vine pray for you! Email your 

requests to pbartee@yahoo.com or call the church office at 404.255.2211. 

Prayer Concerns: Susan Doyle, Eliana, Fay Hendricks, Megan Kendall, Mary Lynch, 

Chuck McCrory, Karen Morine, Meredith Nash, Carter Ramsey, Rob Russell, Elizabeth

(Elo) Small, Isabelle Vannucci, Barbara Wasson, Gail Williams, and people of Israel, 

Ukraine, Myanmar, Turkey, and Zambia. 

Attendance: 12/31/23 Worship    73  
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If you have any announcements that you would like to appear in the Happenings or Good News, 

please email them to debbie@mvpchurch.org 

Dates for your calendar: 

Sunday, Jan. 28 Ordination/Installation of new church officers 

Friday, Feb. 2  8am tour of the lower campus with Head of School, Kristy Lundstrom (RSVP with 

   church office) 

Sunday, Feb. 4 Guest Preacher, Dr. William Yoo of Columbia Seminary, luncheon to follow  

   in Fellowship Hall 

Sunday, Feb. 11 2pm Recital by Ryan Sawyer 

Sunday, Feb. 25 Annual Meeting of the church 


